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I	support	a	legislated	fair	price	for	solar.		
NSW	needs	a	fair,	legislated,	minimum	feed	in	tariff	to	give	stability.	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	recognising	
the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar;	
If	governments	are	prepared	to	subsidize	polluting,	disastrous	for	the	planet,	
coal	then	surely	you	can	be	kinder	and	fairer	to		support	rooftop	solar	and	
renewables,	not	old	polluting	sources	of	power.		
	
Kind	regards	
	
Rebecca	Nash




